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STATE OF

COLORADO Cunningham - DNR, Michael <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Colorado Milling Company, LLC Permit No. 1994-117 Amendment Application

1 message

Mark Steen <goldtontine@gmail.com>
To: "Cunningham - DNR, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>

Thu, Apr 5, 2018 at 1:54 PM
Michael Cunningham; March 5, 2018
Al this time, the Colorado Milling Company is requesting a sixty (60) day extension until June 5, 2018 to complete the
responses to your Adequacy Review that will be submitted for this Amendment Application. Thank you for your attention
to this request.

Sincerely,

Mark A, Steen
Colorado Milling Company, LLC
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